Brief by the Foreign Office on disarmament issues (23 February 1957)

Caption: On 23 February 1957, in preparation for the forthcoming Western European Union (WEU)
Ministerial Meeting, due to be held on 26—27 February in London, the Foreign Office prepares a list of briefs
for the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs, Selwyn Lloyd. The note indicates that there should be
substantive discussion on Item III (Disarmament) and describes the main topics that will be on the order of
business. The focus is on the negotiations held in the United Nations Disarmament Sub-Committee and the
position that the United Kingdom should adopt.

Source: The National Archives of the UK (TNA). Foreign Office, Political Departments: General
Correspondence from 1906-1966. WESTERN ORGANISATIONS (WU): Western European Union - WEU
(WUW). WEU ministerial meetings. 01/01/1957-31/12/1957, FO 371/131147 (Former Reference Dep: File
1078 (pp 24 to end)).
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